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17th April 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
April 2023 
 
Everyone at Birkby Infant and Nursey School would like to wish you a happy and festive time at 
the forthcoming Eid-AL-FITR. 
 
 
We know children will be absent from school these days and they will be recorded as Religious 
Observance. You are allowed up to 2 days off.  
 
 
Eid Mubarak 
 
 
Best Wishes 
 
 

 
 
 

Head Teacher 
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